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Committee Members

Craig Whetten (Chair), Library
Redina Finch, Department of Earth, Atmospheric and Geographic Information Sciences (Secretary)
Ian Shelly, Department of Art and Design
Troy Rhoads (Ex-officio), Facilities Management
Denise Gravitt, Engineering Technology
Bill Howard, Department of Art and Design
Roger Viadero (Ex-officio), Environmental Studies
SGA Student Representative

Fall Semester

Meetings in October, November and a lot of emails exchanged.

Guest: Bill Thompson
CCPU met to establish a Chair and discuss the charge “The CCPU shall explore and report on the advantages and disadvantages of current and alternative scheduling models at WIU. These can include but are not limited to time of day a course is offered, the number of times a week a course meets, and the duration of the course itself.”

Invited Lee Brice to our meeting to discuss the charge. He declined.

Denise Gravitt sorted the data received from Spring 2022, but the data set was inadequate to answer our charge. We needed to come up with better wording in the data request. This seems to be the difficult task since the data request wording from last year was not sufficient.

Our charge still needs to be considered.
